Utilities

After-hours issues please call
402-725-3186. NPPD call center
will take your call. Please leave a
message. If it is an emergency
the Village will get back to you as
soon as possible.

Disconnect Door Hangers
Disconnect notice letters will be

sent as usual to past due
accounts. Any unpaid accounts
after that deadline will have a
Disconnect Door Hanger placed
on their door giving a 24-hour
hotice. Any accounts still not
paid WILL BE DISCONNECTED.

Sewer Issues

If you are experiencing sewer
issues, please call the Village as
your first contact. We will see if
the Village’s sewer lines are
working properly. If there is an
issue with the Village's line, it will
be addressed immediately.
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Chris Friesen—Utility Supt.
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Streets

With winter on the horizon, we
ask you to help us with snow
removal by parking your vehicles
on the east and north sides of the
streets. When that portion of the
street is cleared of snow, please
move your vehicles to the
opposite side of the street. We
request that all trailers/campers
be removed from the streets
during the winter months so that
snow removal goes smoothly.

Village Dump
The Village dump is open seven

days a week except during
extreme weather. We accept
only tree limbs, leaves, grass
clippings, garden waste, and
concrete. Please do not dispose
of plastic bottles, plastic bags, or
lumber in the dump. We also
have an iron dumpster available
to dispose of any metal items.

Sidewalks

Sidewalks need to be cleared
after a snow storm. This includes
sidewalks that border vacant lots.
All sidewalks in the business
district should be cleared within
five hours after the snow storm
has passed, unless the snowfall
has taken place during the night.
Then the sidewalks need to be
cleared by 8:30 am. Residential
sidewalks should be cleared
within 24 hours after the storm.

Underground Sprinkler Heads
Since many of the underground

sprinklers are on the Village’s
Right-Away, the Village will not
be responsible for damages to
sprinklers caused by the removal
of snow from the streets.
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